
HAWK Headlines 4.3.25  

Happy Spring Break!  I hope everyone has enjoyed their time off.  Whether you stayed home and relaxed, 
went on a trip, or worked around the house, I hope you enjoyed a slower pace and some great family time. 
Just a reminder, there is no school on Monday, April 7th. As we plan to return on Tuesday, 3rd through 5th 
grades will be taking the Math IAR assessment to showcase their math skills.  We are entering the home 
stretch of the school year with many exciting activities.  Let’s continue to work together towards improving 
attendance and focusing on learning.  Together We Rise! 

Headlines:  
 
Yearbooks: If you are interested, yearbooks can be ordered by clicking on the following link:   
                    https://www.treering.com/purchase?PassCode=1014317255852446 
                    Create a custom page by following the directions here (English        Spanish) 
 

 
5th Grade Parents/Guardians–Save the Date:   Roselle Middle School is pleased to be hosting an 
Incoming 6th Grade Parent Night! Please plan to join us at RMS to see the building, meet staff, and hear a 
presentation by administration and teachers. We'll be discussing daily student life in middle school, 
expectations, and how to foster a home/school partnership. Details are as follows: 
 

May 14, 6:30-7:30 PM 
Roselle Middle School 
500 S. Park St., Roselle, IL 60172 

This is an event for parents only. Students will have an opportunity to tour the building at the end of May 
during the school day. 

Nate Molby - RMS Principal 

IAR Testing April 8-April 11:   As our state testing window continues for grades 3rd-8th, please be aware 
of testing dates so our learners are all present for testing, well rested, and well fed: 
3rd-8th grade - Illinois Assessment of Readiness (IAR) - April 9-11 (Math) 
Headphones:  All learners in grades 3-5  will need CORDED headphones for the upcoming IAR assessment. 
 
1st and 2nd Grade Music Performance April 16th @ 6PM:  Join us as our first and second grade learners 
showcase the music skills they have learned this year! 
 
Important Upcoming Dates:  

April 7:  Institute Day-No Student Attendance 

April 8:  Students return and IAR testing continues 

April 10:  PTO Meeting 7PM @ SHS 

April 11:  Spirit Day!  Wear your spirit gear! 

April 15:  D12 Board of Education Meeting @ Village Halls 7pm 

April 16:  SMART Day 1:30 PM dismissal  
               1st and 2nd Grade Music Performance 6PM 
 

April 18: No School 
 
Vision: At Spring Hills, we are a solution-focused community who communicate and work as a team for student -centered 
learning. 
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